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No I dont agree with any increase above the CPI, especially when council cant maintain the city in its current state, which has
had an increase with extra new houses ( money from new rate payers )

A lot of money ( Government and Council combined ) has been wasted on altering existing projects where the end result is
worse off, that money should have been utilised maintaining the city

Council became complacent with the draught, with not mowing and when the time came to mow the edges of paths are never
touched besides the trees are never trimmed over the paths which people have to avoid

Council dont need more money they need better managers the total Rates charged are dearer than other better managed cities
and towns, besides the more money that comes in the more the general managers package / wage increases and they have
wasted a lot of money on removing past general managers





